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3rd October 2024 
 

KS3 Creative Arts Contribution 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. As the new academic year is now underway, I am writing to request 
a contribution that will greatly benefit your child’s learning throughout the Art and Design and 
Technology curriculum in Years 7, 8, and 9. 
 
At Middlewich High School, we strive to provide our students with a comprehensive and enriching 
educational experience. Our curriculum plays a crucial role in fostering creativity, problem-solving 
skills, and practical knowledge. KS3 students complete a wide range of projects within the 
department and across a range of material areas. We continually develop new and exciting projects 
using the latest materials and technologies to engage the pupils and expand their knowledge and 
understanding of the subject areas. 
 
The department has been most grateful for the support parents have given in the past to our 
request for contributions towards the cost of materials needed for project work. This has enabled 
us, in spite of ongoing rising costs, to continue to provide pupils with the best quality materials and 
resources. To continue to help with these rising costs, I kindly request your support in the form of a 
contribution of £5 per student. This can be paid via the school online payment system 
(www.scopay.com)  
 
This contribution is intended to cover the basic materials required for our Key Stage 3 Art and Design 
and Technology projects, including a sketchbook in Art. As our students explore various concepts 
and engage in hands-on activities, it is essential that they have access to the necessary resources.  
 
We understand that financial circumstances may vary and will support any families facing financial 
hardship. 
 
As always, we will also welcome donations of materials/resources for Art and Design and Technology 
lessons, and we thank families that have gifted a range of items. 
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me on the following email - 
lmoore@mhs.school 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs L Moore 
Raising Standards Leader, Creative Arts 
Middlewich High School 
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